
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

May 1, 2018 
 
 
To the Madison Parks Commission, 
 
Olbrich Botanical Society requests permission to close the Garden during regular 
public hours of operation for this special fundraising event: 
 
Rhapsody in Bloom 
Saturday, June 16, 2018 
Closed to the public - 9 a.m. – 8 p.m. – All day 
 
Thank you for your consideration, please feel free to direct any questions to Missy 
Jeanne, Special Projects Manager, 608-246-5616 / mjeanne@cityofmadison.com.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Roberta Sladky 
Director 
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